
 

 

02.05.2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am writing to remind you that the deadline for the payment of the Quarter I fees has passed and a late fine of 
Rs. 100 has been imposed. The late fine is being charged at a rate of Rs. 50 per week, and this amount will 
continue to accumulate until the 1st quarter fee is paid in full. 
 
I urge you to please pay the fee as soon as possible to avoid further late fine charges. It is important to note that 
paying fees on time helps us to maintain the quality of education and facilities provided to your children. Your 
timely payment also helps us manage our resources and plan for the future accordingly. 
 
You can pay the fee directly in school bank account: A/C No- 50100587101046, Name-Bal Bharati Public School, IFSC-
HDFC0003662 or by scanning the QR code.  
 
If you are experiencing any difficulties with payment, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
A.N.K.Sinha 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Scan the code for payment 


